
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunshine Coast Quarries Acquisition – ACCC clearance 
 
 
 
On 19 July 2011 Boral announced it had reached agreement to acquire the quarry and concrete assets of 
Sunshine Coast Quarries for $81.5 million.  Completion was subject to clearance from the ACCC on terms 
acceptable to Boral, and the finalisation of certain procedural issues. 
 
ACCC clearance has been received today and the transaction is now expected to be completed on 
31 October 2011. 
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